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Seneca International and the International Mobility Office are currently working to engage staff for participation in

the College's wide range of international activities. Opportunities to participate in overseas training and development

projects, faculty or administrative exchange, curriculum mapping and quality assurance, guest lecturing at partner

institutions, or leading a Faculty-led Program Abroad will be featured in upcoming editions of SeneNews, as well as

posted on My.Seneca. Interested employees will then be able to apply for specific opportunities through this open

call process and contribute to the expansion and strengthening of our international partnerships.

 

 

View the September 2019 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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